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LFS class ranking guide

In January, Law Firm Staff released The 
2001 LFS Attorney Search Guide To Class 
Ranking Distinctions And Law Review 
Admission At America’s Top 25 Law Schools 
(the LFS Guide) to many of the nation’s 
premier law firms. Because there are as 
many different grade scales, honors and 
law review requirements as there are law 
schools, the LFS Guide was written to de-
mystify what it means to be at the top of 
the class at the best law schools around 
the country.

To date, the reaction we have received with 
respect to the LFS Guide is outstanding. 
Many of the best and busiest hiring 
professionals tell us that the LFS Guide 
is a reference book they use on an almost 
daily basis. Because it is our goal to provide 

you not only with stellar candidates, but to 
provide you the most complete, accurate, 
and comprehensive information possible 
on each and every candidate you review, we 
are pleased that the LFS Guide is a useful 
resource.

We are therefore thrilled to announce that 
the LFS Guide is now available online. To 
see it, you can access it through the link 
below.

If you would like a hard copy of the LFS 
Guide, please don’t hesitate to contact any 
one of our attorney Directors. We would 
welcome any opportunity to talk to you 
further about your law firm’s hiring needs, 
and how we can contribute to your firm’s 
long-term success.

http://www.lawfirmstaff.com/contact.html

